
 
FEBRUARY 22, 2022 
 
Dear Dancers, 
 
First and foremost, contrary to information in today's (2/22/2022) 
DancerGram, we WILL be dancing at Horizon Village tonight with Judy and 
Susan cueing. 
 
Please find attached the playlist for Judy's Easy Level Rounds for 
tomorrow evening (Wednesday) at Harold's Recreational Center in Port 
Charlotte.  We will do a quick review of last weeks workshop figure 
[Interrupted Box]. This week as well as next week, we will workshop the 
Impetus which utilizes a heel turn in waltzs and foxtrots. 
 
We are looking forward to another wonderful evening of dancing with our 
friends.  
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 


